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March 3, 2016

Ms. Becky Beier 
Executive Secretary 
Oregon Public Utilities Commission 
201 High Street, S.E., Ste. 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: Request of Nextlink Wireless, EEC for Cancellation 
of its Telecommunications Authorization

Dear Ms. Beier:

Nextlink Wireless, EEC (Nextlink or Company) respectfully requests that the Public 
Utilities Commission (Commission) cancel Nextlink's certificate to provide facilities-based and 
resold switched and non-switched local exchange and interexchange services in Oregon.

The Commission granted Nextlink a certificate to provide facilities-based and resold 
switched and non-switched intraexchange and interexchange services in Oregon on March 12, 
2006 in Docket No. CP 1313.' The Company subsequently determined that its strategic business 
plans do not include the provision of facilities-based and resold switched and non-switched local 
exchange and interexchange services. Nextlink has no customers in Oregon for facilities-based 
and resold switched and non-switched local exchange and interexchange services. Accordingly, 
there are no customers to be notified regarding this request, and cancellation of Nextlink's 
certificate will have no adverse consequences for consumers in Oregon.

Nextlink understands that formal approval from the Commission is not required in order 
for the Company to surrender its certificate. If the Commission nonetheless determines that

The Company received its authority under the name EMDS Holdings, Inc. On May 31, 2006, notice 
was filed with the Commission regarding the Company’s name change to Nextlink Wireless, Inc. On 
October 21, 2011, Nextlink notified the Commission of the Company’s conversion to a Delaware 
limited liability company and resulting name change to Nextlink Wireless, EEC.
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further actions are necessary for the Company to surrender its certificate, Nextlink respectfully 
asks that the Commission advise the Company as to the required further actions and, to the 
extent necessary, deem this filing to be a request for approval of the cancellation of Nextlink’s 
certificate.

Please contact me at (202) 945-6649 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com if you have 
any questions concerning this matter. Thank you for your assistance with this request.

Respectfully submitted

Winafred Brantl
Kelley Drye & Warren, LLP
3050 K St., NW #400
Washington, DC 20007
Tel: (202) 945-6649
Fax:(202)342-8451
Email: wbrantl@kellevdrve.com
Counsel for Nextlink Wireless, LLC
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VERIFICATION

I, Kelly Paul, state that I am Director of Regulatory Affairs for Nextlink Wireless,

LLC; that I am authorized to represent Nextlink Wireless, LLC and to make this verification on its

behalf; that I have reviewed and am familiar with the foregoing document relating to Nextlink 

Wireless, LLC; and that the statements in the foregoing document, except as otherwise specifically 

attributed, are true and correct in all material respects to the best of my knowledge and belief
....................
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Kelly Paul 
Nextlink Wireless, LLCo
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me this 2"‘* day of March 2016, 5Subscrifssd and sworn. tore i
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My Commission expires:
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